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Office of Licencing and Guidence 
Environmental Protection Agency (EPA) 
P.O.Box 3000 
Johnstown Castle Estate 
Wexford 

14th October 2005 

Dear SirMadam 

I have been instructed by our members to lodge an objection with you to the 
application by Dublin City Council for a Waste Licence to run a Civic Amenity Facility 
at the point between Labre Park and the Killeen Road. Some of our members live in 
Labre Park-~~d-are-~~~o~e~-about-the-pollut~o~-t~at-u.ill-be-produced-by-this facility. The- ~ ~ _ _ -  

news that there will be contained there a composting waste collection gives us extra cause 
for worry in this area. 

Others of our members are from the general Ballyfermot Community and they are 
worried about the possibility of further isolation of the people of Labre Park in the future. 
They are also worried about the possible increase in traffic congestion that will be 
produced from the use of the facility. 

The record of behaviour displayed by Thomton's in storing waste has led to deep 
suspicions as to how they or their replacements will behave in the future. The community 
was promised that Thomton would store the waste for no more than twenty-four hours 
but there is plenty of reason to believe that that promise has not been kept and the rotting 
rubbish has created a vermin plague. 

Therefore because of the danger created by both pollution and traffic flow we wish our 
objections to be noted and are willing to attend any verbal hearing that might ensue. 

Yours Fraternally 
- .  . -. . -  
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